
 
 

 
1st March 2024 

 

Notice of Website Renewal 

 
 

Toyodenso Co.,Ltd.(President: Kiyoshi Koide) is pleased to announce the 
renewal of its website. 

 
In this renewal, we have completely revamped the structure and design of our 
website to make it easier to read, understand, and search for information. 
 
Furthermore, we have introduced our companyʼs history, and provide more 
detailed information on ESG initiatives such as sustainability. 
 
Additionally, we have improved the site so that it can be viewed from any 
device, including smartphones and tablets. 
 
We will continue to enhance the content of this website to provide timely and 
useful information to our readers. 

 


